
 

 

 

9 April 2009 
 
Mr Robert Wright 
General Manager 
Compliance & Regulatory Operations Group 
Communications Group 
Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 
Email: robert.wright@accc.gov.au 

And by hand to: 

Level 7, Angel Place 
123 Pitt St, Sydney, NSW 
 
Copy: 
Mr Ed Seymour 
Email: ed.seymour@accc.gov.au 

Ms Kim Huynh 
Email: kim.huynh@accc.gov.au   

 

Public Policy and Communications 
 

Executive Director Regulatory Affairs  

Unit 11, Level 2 

11 National Circuit 

BARTON  ACT 2600    

 

 

Telephone 02 6208 0740 

Facsimile 02 9261 8390 

 

Dear Mr Wright   
 
Telstra’s Band 2 ULLS Undertaking  - Responses to Ovum and Europe Economics 
Report 
 
I refer to Telstra’s response to the Advisory Notes prepared for the ACCC by Ovum and 
the report prepared by Europe Economics for Singtel Optus submitted to the ACCC on 
8 April 2009.   

Annexure C of Professor Martin Cave’s report contains a list of references referred to in 
his report.  This letter (delivered by hand to the ACCC’s Sydney offices) attaches 
Annexure C and a CD which contains a soft copy of the documents listed in Annexure 
C. 

We note that the publication entitled “Accounting for Regulation in UK Utilities” 
(ICAEW, 1994) authored by Professor Cave, A Carey, R Duncan, G Houston and K 
Langford, has not been provided in the attached CD.  We have placed an order for the 
publication with the Institute of Chartered Accountants in England and Wales 
(ICAEW).

1
  We have been advised that the publication may take up to 14 days to 

despatch from the UK.  A copy will be provided to you upon receipt. 

Confidentiality status 
 

Telstra does not claim confidentiality over: 

� this letter; or 
� Annexure C of the report by Professor Cave 

                                                 
1 
http://www.icaew.com/index.cfm/route/109000/icaew_ga/en/Technical_and_Business_Topics/Thought_leadership/Accounting_
for_regulation_in_UK_utilities) 
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and, accordingly, those documents may be published on the ACCC website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tony Warren 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Public Policy and Communications 
 


